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Madison Heiser

From: Ann Garibaldi 
Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 10:58 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Proposed changes to 2536 Richmond Road

Good morning,  
 
As a resident of Haultain St. I am writing to show my strong support for the proposed changes related to Heritage 
Designation Bylaw No. 21-017 (2536 Richmond Road). 
  
Thank you, 
Ann 
 
 
Ann Garibaldi 

 
 
Working with respect on the unceded lands of the Ləkโ̫ əŋən people, known today as the Esquimalt and 
Songhees Nations  
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Madison Heiser

From: alexandra lane 
Sent: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 12:12 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: re: 2536 Richmond Road

I strongly support the designation of 2536 Richmond Rd as a protected heritage property. 
 
Sincerely, 
Alexandra Lane 
(Haultain St, North Jubilee) 
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Madison Heiser

From: Soren Henrich 
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 4:02 PM
To: Public Hearings
Cc: North Jubilee Neighbourhood Association
Subject: re: CoTW agenda item G.4. 2536 Richmond Road

 
 
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
 
Please adopt the Heritage Designation for 2536 Richmond Road, Bylaw - No. 21-017 
 
This Victorian house is tastefully restored and is a precious heritage asset to the neighbourhood. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Soren Henrich 
 
1739 Haultain St. 
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Madison Heiser

From: wfpeters 
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 12:55 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: 2536 Richmond Road

Good afternoon: 
 
I am writing in regards to the proposed change to the above property. 
 
I am totally in support of changing it to protected heritage property , Heritage Designation. 
 
Wilma Peters 
1746 Kings Road 
Victoria, B.C. 
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